
Newsletter—Week Ending 31st January 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
 

10th-14th February - Safer      
Internet Week  

11th of February —Safer    

internet Day 

Friday 14th February-   

Last day of Term 3 

Monday 24th February -  

In-service day (no pupils) 

Tuesday 25th February–  

Start of Term 4  - All pupils back to school 

P16 ASDAN COURSE 

This week in P16 some of the students 

successfully looked after a 'flour baby' to 

recognise the demands of being a new parent. 

The students were able to identify how a baby 

has an impact on their physical, emotional and 

social life. The students enjoyed dressing the 

flour babies and keeping them safe. Well done 

to those who completed this! 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week 
are: 

P16: Alisha, Soraia, Alex U 

KS4: Faye, Ethan M, Jayden, Kai 

KS3: Ollie A, Mia, Ceza, Olly P, Elm Class 

Primary: Poppy, Aden R, Kingsley, Cheyenne, 
Sophie, Nicolas, All of Primary. 

WELL DONE!  

AXE & PINE PENTATHLON BOWLING 
CHALLENGE 

Axe and Pine classes took on the 

Multi-School Pentathlon Bowling 

challenge this week. All the teams 

did really well. A special mention goes to Ruby 

(Axe) for the highest score in the competition, 

Devon (Pine) for the most strikes and the lane 5 

Pine Team for winning overall. Well done to 

everyone who took part! 



BRTISH SIGN LANGUAGE - STAFF 

A huge congratulations to five staff members at 
Ravenswood who have completed their British 
Sign Language Level 1. The group studied 
alongside seven staff from Warmly Park School 
over 10 intensive weeks, which ended by sitting 
three exams to gain the qualification. The school 
was very happy to support the staff with this 
learning  opportunity, knowing the benefits of 
having these skills, will help all our children.  

We can now build on the school Makaton signs, 
so pupils who are able, have a 
platform to communicate 
further.  

Well done - Andy, Becky, Polly, 
Holly and Mark. 

WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 

Ofcom has found that 99% of our children in the 

UK use social media. That’s about 14 million 

young people! So, how do we help them stay 

safe? 

Wake up Wednesday is a support network 

found on Facebook and other platforms, set up 

for parents/carers, educators full of advice to 

help us help our young people stay safe. 

Please look for the links and the icon and follow 
for the latest updates. 

You can find links to helpful advice, podcasts 
and other support networks. Different topics are 
discussed each week with lots of useful 
information and guidance. 

https://www.facebook.com/share/15xYctvmDD/?
mibextid=wwXIfr 

FAMILY SOCIAL CAFE 

It was lovely to see so many families at our first 
family social café. Our Post 16 students did a 
great job greeting and welcoming our guests; 
serving tea, cakes and coffee; and cleaning up 
afterwards. We were even treated to a special 
performance from some of the students at the 
end. We hope that it gave our families a chance 
to get to know other parents and ask key staff 
for advice and support as needed. We are 
always looking to build our partnerships with 
parents and we would welcome any feedback 
you may have to help us plan for future events.  

A huge thank you to P16 TM for their fantastic 
hospitality skills, Thomas and Amy for their 
barista skills and the Iles Kitchen Team for 
supporting the young people to run our café.  

THANK YOU! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the 
family of Jeanne Parkinson, who have kindly 
made a lovely donation to the school in memory 
of Jeanne's life. We really appreciate that at 
such a difficult time the family wanted to support 
the school and the work we do.  

https://www.facebook.com/share/15xYctvmDD/?mibextid=wwXIfr
https://www.facebook.com/share/15xYctvmDD/?mibextid=wwXIfr


 



SEND Post 16 Transport Consultation  

Dear Parent/ Carer  

North Somerset Council are looking to gain your views regarding transport arrangements for Post 16 
pupils. If your child is in Year 10,11,12 or 13 then we strongly advise that you attend one of these 
events to hear NSC presentation and so you are able to make your feelings clear about their 
proposals. 

Seven sessions will be held in North Somerset, allowing parents and carers to choose how and 
when they would like to attend. In due course, additional information about the online session will be 
provided to schools and colleges.  


